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LLegal Notice

Notice of Public Hearing

The Village of Glenwillow Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday,
August 30, 2023, at 5:30 P.M. at the Village Hall located at 29555 Pettibone Road,
Glenwillow, Ohio, to discuss the case of Thaddeus Hudgines, owner of the property at
27935 Pergl Rd, Permanent Parcel #991-06-022, who is requesting a 203 square foot
variance from codified ordinance 1135.07(b)(2) to allow the building of a 624 square foot
accessory building not to be used to store vehicles and requesting a 10’ variance from
codifidied ordinance 1135.07(c) to allow the building of an accessory structure 10’ from the
side lot line and 10’ from the rear lot line as opposed to the code required 20’ from the side
and rear lot lines. The property is zoned Country Home District.

Village of Glenwillow Chapter 1119.08 requires a public hearing and notice for applications
that involve a variance request.

The public is invited to attend or submit comments in writing to the Village at the address
listed above. Any person wishing to attend and requires accommodations under the
Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact the Village of Glenwillow Building
Department at 440-232-4380 no later than 72 hours before the public hearing.

Village of Glenwillow
Braden G. Thomas, CBO
Building Official



